COMMUNICATION - C58
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, Items 4 & 5

From: Tobey Crandell || G

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 5:04 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: maurizio.bevilacqua@vaighan.ca; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Development plans at Yonge and steeles

| am concerned about the proposed towers for this project for the following reasons:

1. Non compliant proposals

2. Height more than double currently allowed

3. Proposals do nothing to enhance the neighborhood

4. Little consultation with the community

5. No additional infrastructure to support the development

Please register my objection to this project and keep me informed of any actions council may take.

Tobey Crandell
. heatherton way thornhill Ontario



